Rebekah Msuya-Collison

From: jon@premiumtransportation.ca
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 10:54 AM
To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison
Subject: Re: Letter of Non-Object

Good morning Rebekah,

Can you do me up a letter of non-object to host a Canada Day Celebration in our parking lot. If you look back to last
year we did the same thing. | am filling the application for the AGCO to serve alcohol in the parking lot and we will have
2 bands playing as well from 3pm to 11pm.

Jon Corbett



